
 

 

 
 
22 May 2023 

  
  
  
Dear Residential Care residents, families and visitors 

  
  
We have wonderful news. 
  
We can confirm that following our most recent testing we have identified no further 
positive cases in our Rosebank wing. 
 
Furthermore all residents of Rosebank who previously tested positive have now 
completed their isolation period and recovered.   
 
These residents are once again able to move about as normal and participate in the 
entertainment and activities on offer with their fellow residents. 
 
This officially concludes our outbreak and we thank our families and residents for their 
trust in our outbreak management, and our staff who time and again meet these 
challenges. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your ongoing support. 
  
Please share with family and friends who may not be on our mailing list.  

  
 

Kind regards 

  
  

  

 Kelli Potts 
EXECUTIVE MANAGER 
OPERATIONS & FINANCE 


